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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

June 11 - Parent Appreciation Morning 

June 12 - GVPL Librarian Summer Reading Club Presentation 

June 14 - All Library Books Due Back Today 

June 14 - Salmon Ceremony and Feast - Everyone Welcome 11:00 a.m. in the gym 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

The world attends Cloverdale Traditional School and this week, we have learned about Eid and 

been part of the celebration.  We look forward to learning about other cultures and traditions.   

Today is Jump Rope for Heart.  This is a very important fund raiser for our school.  Many families 

have been touched by heart disease.  Students will be skipping for an hour this afternoon.  It is 

an excellent form of exercise and it allows students to learn new skills and develop friendships. 

On Tuesday, I hope all parents, grandparents, aunts and uncles that help support our school and 

our students will join us on the basketball court so we can thank you.  Coffee and treats will be 

available starting at 8:00.  Without all of your support, Cloverdale Traditional School would not 

be such an amazing school.  THANK YOU! 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

Parent Appreciation Morning 

We invite all parents, guardians, and grandparents etc to join us between 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. 

on the basketball court for morning coffee, tea, and treats.  A little “Thank You” from our staff to 

all our dedicated families for another great school year at CTS.  

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

Catchment Boundary Review Update 

The District will be sharing their latest boundary review recommendations to the Board of 

Education this month after receiving community input on the phase three proposal.  

The District hosted eight school-targeted consultation meetings in the month of May to discuss 

the proposed changes with the schools directly impacted while continuing to gather input online. 

The phase three proposal involved some new considerations for specific schools. As a result, the 

District felt it was important to directly connect with the school communities that could potentially 

be affected.  

For timelines, background information and the phase three proposal, please visit the boundary 

review webpage. 

New recommendations are now planned to be presented to Trustees at a Special Board meeting 

on June 19th, 2019, where there will be an opportunity for attendees to submit input. The 

following week, the Board will meet again on June 25th, 2019 for final deliberations. 

Special Boundary Review Board Meetings 

 Wednesday, June 19, 2019 at 7 p.m. 

 Tuesday, June 25, 2019 at 7 p.m. 

If you have any further questions please contact the boundary review team at: 

BoundaryReviewTeam@sd61.bc.ca 

 
For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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